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April 29, 2024

Dr. Pat Costanza, PhD
Director of Human Resources
Vandalay Industries
New York, NY 10001
 
Dear Dr. Costanza:
 
I am writing to express my interest in the Software Developer position at Vandalay Industries. My interest in software development stems from my experience at Saint Michael's College, where I excelled as a Computer Science major. 

Since graduating, I have studied at Burlington Code Academy in their immersive 12-week Web Development Bootcamp. Highlights include:
· Experienced at developing full-stack web applications
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Proficient in JavaScript and React
· Passionate about UX
· Skilled at debugging 
· Excellent collaborator and detail-oriented

While at Saint Michael’s College, I supported the IT needs of the entire campus as a student employee in the IT department. This provided me with a strong foundation and I am confident that I will bring robust front-end skills to your team.

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to speaking with you and discussing the value I can offer Vandalay Industries.
 
Sincerely,
 

Elaine Benes

